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Rules Committee,

The electoral college was a grand idea but no longer reflects the state of our nation and in fact
serves as a basis for manipulation through gerrymandering. It's time to move past and ensure
that the popular vote has the final say. The fact that it has not been true in 2 of the last 5
elections (when it had not happened once in over 100 years) is a testament to that fact.
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